THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

CHAIRMAN Martin P. Honigberg

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Debra A. Howland

TO THE PARTY OF TH

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

Website: www.puc.nh.gov

January 25, 2018

Mr. Robert Meehan Director – Regulatory NH FairPoint Communications 770 Elm St., 1st Floor Manchester, NH 03101

Re: DT 16-872 – Approval to Change the Company Name to UI Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a Consolidated Communications Long Distance/UI

Dear Mr. Meehan:

On January 11, 2018, UI Long Distance, Inc. filed a request for a letter of authorization from the Commission changing its certificated name from UI Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Long Distance to UI Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a Consolidated Communications Long Distance/UI, with an effective date of February 19, 2018.

The Commission acknowledges the proposed trade name change, effective as of February 19, 2018, and will update its records accordingly.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland Executive Director

Service List Docket File